
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jacquelyn Bonarrigo <jbonarrigo@yahoo.com> 
To: jesse@jessegordon.com 
Sent: Sat, May 21, 2022 10:15 pm 
Subject: Letter to Randolph Democratic Forum from CTE Senator Brady 
 

Dear Chairman Gordon & Committee members:  
 

       Thank you for your gracious invitation to participate in the Randolph Democratic Forum on Sunday, 
May 22 hosted by the Randolph Democratic Town Committee.  
 

      Political debates are integral to the democratic process, and I welcome every opportunity to 
participate. As such, I appreciated the opportunity to participate in the Plymouth County Candidate 
Night debate in Hanson earlier this month. As my opponent understands, scheduling conflicts can 
sometimes prevent both parties from attending.  As was true with her schedule for Hanson, I 
unfortunately have prior commitments preventing me from attending the forthcoming Forum in 
Randolph.  The budget process is currently underway on Beacon Hill, so combined with other prior 
commitments, the timing is not opportune. 
 

      I look forward to both campaigns identifying mutual availability for both candidates. Please contact 
my Campaign Manager, Lori Prew, at 617-818-5952 or lprew@icloud.com and she will be more than 
happy to work to arrange this. Thank you, and enjoy your weekend! 
 

Respectfully, 
 

The Committee to Re-Elect Michael D. Brady  
State Senator 

2nd Plymouth Bristol District 

 
PS   Please forward this email to other Committee Members  
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